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UPCOMING ARMY AVIATION TRAINING 

WILL INCLUDE NIGHT FLIGHT OPERATIONS 

 

LOS ALAMITOS, Calif. – A visiting U.S. Army aviation unit will conduct training, including night 

flight operations, at Los Alamitos Army Airfield (LAAAF) on Joint Forces Training Base from 

Jan. 17 thru Jan. 27. 

The training is designed to maintain overall operational readiness and proficiency of the 

aviators and support personnel and will include periods of increased air traffic. 

Residents living near Joint Forces Training Base may hear aircraft arriving and departing 

outside of normal airfield operating hours and increased aircraft noise during the hours of 

darkness. 

Efforts will be taken to minimize inconvenience to our neighbors during the training. 

For additional information, please contact Col. (CA) Richard Lalor at (562) 795-2096 or via 
email at richard.w.lalor2.nfg@mail.mil, or Staff Sgt. Crystal Housman at (805) 458-3825 or via 
email at crystal.c.housman.mil@mail.mil,  
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